
 

   

 

 

Great news! Annual rate change information for AARP® Medicare Supplement Insurance 

Plans, insured by UnitedHealthcare® Insurance Company are now available for ALL April 1, 

2020 effective states listed below.  

 

The rates in the following states will be effective April 1, 2020. 

ARIZONA CALIFORNIA ILLINOIS 

 

OHIO RHODE ISLAND SOUTH CAROLINA 

 

WASHINGTON 

 

 

Note: If you do not see a particular state listed above, continue to watch your inbox for 

future emails on 2020 rate information. Emails are sent to agents who are certified to offer 

AARP Medicare Supplement Insurance Plans in the states listed. You can also refer to the 

JarvisWrap for 2020 rate announcements. 
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